

Williamsburg Energy Committee

141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400 Fax: (413) 268-8409

Minutes for meeting on	Members:	present	not present
May 2, 2017	Walter (Kim) Boas	х	
	Mary Dudek	х	
	Gerald Mann	х	
	Robert Stinson	х	
	Charles Dudek	х	
	Others present:		
	James Barry, DOER; Charlene Nardy, Town Administrator		

Meeting called to order at 10:15 a.m.

- 1. J. Barry responded to C. Dudek's question regarding the Land Use Categories in the proposed regulations intended to replace the current SREC program. J. Barry explained that the regulations have not been finalized and the definitions in the land use categories are under review.
- 2. W. Boas summarized the Town's expenditures of the Green Communities grant funds. These included replacing the heating system in the Town Offices with an efficient propane fueled system; installing thermostats in the Town office; and installing energy efficient lights in the Meekins library. The Town spent a total of \$122,000.00 on these projects.
- 3. The members of the Energy Committee agreed to discuss the use of a META grant to replace existing Town Street light with LED street lights.
- 4. M. Dudek moved to approve the April 2017 meeting minutes. G. Mann second. Approved, so voted 5-0.
- 5. C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. M. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m.

Charles Dudek Secretary